
Hello everyone,  

I hope you are all still keeping safe and managed to enjoy and have a nice Easter despite all that is 

happening and taking place at the minute. As was announced in the past few days, the restrictions 

previously put in place in relation to the Covid-19 virus have now been extended until the 5th May 

meaning schools will remain closed until that date. While everyone is still hopefully prioritising their 

health and well-being at the minute this is just a brief note regarding some activities pupils can be 

working on while they are remaining at home. 

Attached is an outline for the current week and a resource pack with activities to go along with it. 

These are also available from the class page on the school website. I decided to line the activities out 

for each day as this may be helpful as a guide on when children might work on different tasks. This is 

by no means the way or order these activities need to be completed. Everyone will have a different 

way of approaching this that will work for their own situation and that is absolutely fine. As I also 

mentioned in the previous note there is absolutely no pressure to get all these activities done or 

completed fully. Feel free to pick and choose and work at whatever pace or on whatever topics work 

best whenever time is available. 

As before, if there is a topic or task that is proving challenging or difficult to grasp simply make a 

note of it for when we return to the classroom or contact me via the email below and we can look at 

it further. 

If you are having any trouble accessing any of these resources, just let me know. Children can 

continue to record the answers to questions or tasks on a separate sheet or copy. If you would 

prefer to have printed versions of the resources for pupils to work from and don’t have access to a 

printer just get in touch and we can arrange to get these to you by post. 

Studyladder activities will be added over the coming days and some resources for activities later in 

the week will be added to the website on Wednesday. Just check the 3rd & 4th Class activities page 

http://www.danganns.ie/3rd-4th-class/. (The password for the activities is still: rabbit) 

The email address for getting in contact with myself is still danganns3rd4thclass@gmail.com so if 

you have any queries or questions about any part of this or anything else that may come up in the 

meantime please don’t hesitate to get in contact.   

I hope you are all keeping well and I continue to wish you and all your families the very best of good 

health. 

  

Mr. Gannon 
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